
Tahoe Keepers looking for new
members
Tahoe Keepers is having an appreciation event for registered
Tahoe Keepers at the Live at Lakeview summer music series June
27 from 4:30-8:30pm.

The first 75 Tahoe Keepers to check in will receive a voucher
to Lakeview Café.

Tahoe Keepers is a free self-inspection and decontamination
training  program  that  provides  paddlers  and  hand  launched
watercraft users with the information they need to help stop
the  spread  of  aquatic  invasive  species.  The  program  was
launched in the summer 2011 and now there are more than 900
trained and registered Keepers.

At the June 27 event, the Tahoe Keepers booth will provide
access to the video and quiz so unregistered paddlers can
become  Tahoe  Keepers  and  participate  in  the  appreciation
event. Staff from the Tahoe Regional Planning Agency, the
Tahoe Resource Conservation District, and the League to Save
Lake  Tahoe  will  be  on  hand  to  assist  paddlers  with  the
registration process.

For more information about becoming a Tahoe Keeper, go online.
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